
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   

OFFICE CLOSURE 
NOTICE 
The Rainy River First Nations Trust office             

will be closed for the holidays beginning                        

Monday December 26, 2016. 
 

Regular office hours will resume on  

Monday January 9, 2017. 
 

We wish everyone a safe and happy holiday!  
 

                Miigwech.  

 


